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Caroline Johnson appointed as new Otto Bremer Trust
co-trustee

ST. PAUL, August 9, 2024 — The Otto Bremer Trust (OBT) announced today that
Caroline Johnson has been appointed as co-trustee following Charlotte Johnson’s
retirement.

Caroline has nearly 20 years of leadership and financial management experience in
banking and other industries. For the last eight years, she worked at Bremer Bank,
N.A., in various roles in community banking, including managing the New Richmond,
Wisconsin, branch. She brings with her a wealth of knowledge about Otto Bremer and
his legacy and has demonstrated her ability to work collaboratively and respectfully
with peers and the public OBT serves.

“We welcome Caroline Johnson to her new role as co-trustee,” said Daniel Reardon,
co-trustee. Ms. Johnson brings a wide range of experience and passion for helping
people that will make her an excellent co-trustee,” said Frank Miley, co-trustee. Her
personal knowledge and experience of living in both rural and urban communities give
her a unique perspective and insight on the needs of the communities we serve.”

“Itis a wonderful honor to have the privilege of being appointed a co-trustee, and

| look forward to working with Daniel Reardon, Frank Miley, and the entire OBT team,”
said Caroline Johnson. “l am keenly aware of the important duty | will serve as a
steward of Otto Bremer’s legacy as OBT works to meet the complex community needs
in the regions it serves.”

The three co-trustees are committed to working together collaboratively to administer
the Trust prudently, to continue its cutting-edge vision and focus, and to serve the
best interests of its many and diverse public beneficiaries.



